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Comments: Restricting fixed anchors will create safety problems for climbers, which will in turn jeopardize the he

safety of all. Allowing fixed anchors is an important part of our wilderness history and allows the full extent of

wilderness exploration in a responsible and equitable manner. Restricting new routes to "existing climbing

opportunities" will bring confusion to land managers in terms of enforcement and degrade recreation

opportunities and safety for the general public.


